
From: Vikki Beebe   
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 3:34 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
I would like to personally thank our SD PUC for siding with the people of SD, and denying a 
permit for the pipeline that the people have tirelessly fought to stop. For the first time in 
many years, I can sleep in peace, knowing there are still "GOOD" people in power, who 
believe that we own our land, and know what's best for it. May God bless you for your vote!! 
걭걮걯거냧냩냪걭걮걯거 
 
Vikki Beebe 
Administrative Assistant 
Family Worship Center 

 
Watertown, SD 57201 
 




